
  

 

 

Dear Parents,         September 5th, 2019 

 

Hi, I’m Mikaela from Health Hero America. We do school located vaccine clinics. Last week your 

school district contacted us to see if we could help with your scheduled flu clinics. In case you 

haven’t heard, Caredox/Healthy Schools announced last week that they were pulling out of 

Texas and would not be conducting any more clinics here.  

Health Hero will try to make this transition as smooth as possible. We are not affiliated with 

Healthy Schools/Caredox, and therefore we do not have access to any of their records, forms, 

or data. We realize that many of you have already registered with Healthy Schools/Caredox. 

Unfortunately, this means that you will have to complete a new consent form for each child and 

turn it in to the school before the clinic.  You do not need to fill out a form if you do not want 

your child to get vaccinated! 

Health Hero has provided over a million vaccinations to students across the country in the past 

decade. We have worked with Manor ISD and a number of school districts surrounding San 

Antonio, to include Comal ISD, Alamo Heights ISD, Blanco ISD, and San Antonio ISD. Our goal is 

to make immunizations readily available to any child, regardless of insurance coverage; there is 

NO out of pocket cost or copay. 

Your child’s health and privacy are our top priority; all information you give us is entirely 

confidential. 

 

 

Health Hero America 

  

 

You can’t educate people that are not healthy. But you certainly can’t keep them healthy 

if they’re not educated. ~Joycelyn Elders 


